
 

 

 

 

St Eugene’s Primary School 

Victoria Bridge 

Strabane 

BT82 9JH 

TEL: 028 8165 8439 

lgormley873@c2kni.net 

9th December 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are very much looking forward to our Christmas Shows taking place next Wednesday 15th of 

December. Please familiarise yourself with the following points to help with the smooth running of 

the day. 

TIME ARRANGEMENTS 
 

Pupils arrive at school 
as normal for 9.15am 

Children should wear the clothes required for underneath their 
costume.  
 
The children will visit the toilet and walk to the Farmer’s Hall.  

9.45am Doors open to adult audience for the morning performance at the 
Farmer’s Hall. 
 

10.00am MORNING PERFORMANCE BEGINS 
 

11.30am ALL PUPILS WILL NEED TO BE COLLECTED FROM THE FARMER’S 
HALL AT 11.30am to go home before returning again at 6.30pm. 
 
There will be no lunch or meal service this day.  
 

6.30pm Pupils will return to the Farmer’s Hall. Adults can take their seats for 
the performance beginning.  
 

7.00pm EVENING PERFORMANCE BEGINS 
 

Please note that this performance is taking place on the condition of restricted numbers; there are two tickets 

per family for the morning show and two tickets per family for the evening show. 

 

Due to the risk of transmission of Covid-19 this is an over 18 Covid-Certified, adults only 

audience. All those attending must wear a face covering at all times and will only be granted entry 

on condition that they present a valid Covid Certificate. Failure to produce Covid Certification will 

result in entry being denied. Please check Covid Certificate guidance provided overleaf, before you 

travel to ensure you can be granted entry.  

We thank you for your co-operation and look forward to a safe and enjoyable night.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Laura Gormley 

Principal 

 

 

 



 


